
BUFFALO BEAT 

 

With two events this weekend, the Flume Trail and the Fall Crazy Horse, another season of 

traditional events is coming to an end. There are still some seasonals and year rounds available 

if you are working on your incentives.  My term as president is also ending.  I have enjoyed 

being the BHVA president and I appreciate all the workers that make this club so successful.  

At the July meeting the Board voted in a new policy.  Effective July 2016 BHVA will not pay for 

pre-walkers lunch for any traditional event. 

Just a few announcements: 

 The Flume Trail walk is October 1 

 

 Crazy Horse Volksmarch is October 2 
 

 The Fall Membership meeting is October 15 at the Canyon Lake Senior Citizen Center 
starting at 9 a.m.  Please try to attend as there will be elections of new officers at this 
meeting.  Input from all members are important. 
 

 Anyone who is interested in being POC (point of contact) for a traditional walk in 2017 
need to submit the paperwork to the Board by November 1.  The form to fill out can be 
found on the BHVA website. 
 

 Mark your calendars!  Victoria Phoenix Walking Festival is April 21 – 23, 2017.  The 
Festival will be at the Greek Community Centre with delicious Greek and Italian style 
food at the Friday Meet & Greet and Saturday night dinner.  Lunches and snacks will 
be available all weekend at the cash bar.  Friday night Meet & Greet is included in the 
$10 Festival registration fee.  Registrar online at vvpf.ca or print and mail the 
registration form available on our website; www.vvpf.ca.  
 E-mail – phoenix@vvpf.ca. 
 
“Driving through them, most places look about the same as most others.  Walking 
around is how you get the sense of a place’s character.  Walking keeps you slow 
enough to notice the little things.” 
 
Happy Trails, 
Wanda 

http://www.vvpf.ca/

